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Dear Parents,          Date:8th January 2024 

Nursery and Reception Class: Living Eggs  

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have arranged a visit in school from Living Eggs. This is a 
programme where ready to hatch eggs come to school and allows the children to experience life cycles and growth 
and development, the programme encourages social interaction and promotes caring and nurturing skills. 

The eggs will arrive in school on 26th February and the chicks will leave on 8th March. The children will have the 

opportunity to see how the eggs hatch and how the chicks grow in their early days. This experience ties in with the 

topics the children will be covering this term. 

Please see parent pay to consent to your child taking part in the activity and for the voluntary contribution of £5 towards 

the cost of the visit by Friday 16th February. This contribution covers the cost of the experience. 80% of the experience 

cost is needed for it to be able to go ahead. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

 

Regards, 

Mrs Stinton 

 


